Raleigh Dart League

Fall 2017 Web Registration 
Additional Information

You can register online at: http://raleighdartleague.org/
(Thanks to Phil Robertson for getting this set up!)
· Beginning Monday July 17th you will be able to submit a roster and pay online. 

· Instructions will be on the home page of the web site. 
If for some reason you want to, you may still email me your roster, and I will then email you a PayPal invoice.
1. Email your roster to: Heather.Bohanan@dhhs.nc.gov (rosters will be on the RDL website, the Facebook page and in an email Jason will send out to the current mailing list).
2. You will get an invoice from PayPal by the end of the day* (unless it is Wednesday)
3. Pay the PayPal amount

4. You will get a confirmation receipt* that you are all good to go and that I will see you at Packet Pick up!

You may use either of these options until 4pm on the day of Registration (Wednesday July 19th) – if you have not done it by then, you will have to come to the Upper Deck.
* If you choose either of these ways to register you will have to BE PATIENT when it comes to your confirmation. I am in a training class all day Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday and I am not sure if I will have internet access or not. If I do not, I will not be able to see and confirm registrations until I get home that night. So please, do not blow up my email 500 times asking if I got your registration!! 

If you haven’t gotten anything by 9pm (if you registered Monday or Tuesday) or 5:30 (if you registered on Wednesday), then start following up.
